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16 August, 2004 

 
RE: Inquiry into the provisions of the Criminal Code Amendment (Suicide Related 

Material Offences) Bill 2004 
 

 
This submission on the above Bill is made by the organisation, Right to Life Australia.  

 

We would give our strong support to this Bill. There are frequent expressions of concern 

by the community about the rate of suicide in this country. To the extent that this Bill 

may help protect at least some of those people who are vulnerable to committing suicide, 

we would urge that it be passed into legislation.  

 

Graham Preston 

Right to Life Australia 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




